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CRIMINAL BACKGROUND CHECK  
 

NOTICE  TO STUDENTS, RESIDENTS, AND TRAINEES 
 
 
As of August 12, 2005, the Texas Tech University System Board of Regents approved a policy 
requiring that Texas Tech University Health Sciences Center (TTUHSC) obtain criminal 
background checks for students, residents and trainees in the various clinical training programs 
in order to protect healthcare patients.  Affiliating institutions which provide training to 
TTUHSC students, residents and trainees routinely require that affiliated healthcare training 
programs such as TTUHSC comply with requirements imposed on their employees by The Joint 
Commission.  Thus, TTUHSC is not able to place trainees at these institutions unless the 
students, residents and trainees have undergone a criminal background check (CBC).  The CBC 
will be used to determine eligibility, character and fitness for meeting the educational, training 
and licensure requirements, where applicable, of the respective 


